
 

 

MEETING POLICE & FIRE COMMISSION 

BERLIN, WISCONSIN 

BERLIN CITY HALL – 2
ND

 FLOOR COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

JUNE 6, 2018 – 6:30 PM 
 

Vice-President Marks called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm.  Present:  Commissioners Guden, Eckstein, 

and, Marks, (3). Absent: Lindahl (1) and one vacancy.    Also present were Chief Plantz, Emergency 

Management Director Gary Podoll, and Ald Secora.   

 

Motion by Guden to approve the open session minutes for the May 2, 2018 meeting as presented with no 

additions or corrections, seconded by Eckstein and carried by voice vote. 

 

Emergency Services Director Gary Podoll reported that Joel Johansen held training for the firemen at their 

meeting.  He divided the men into 2-3 person teams to find equipment on the trucks and to know what truck 

and the usage of the part and where the part belonged.  The teams received points and all the men seemed to 

enjoy this training.  The trucks pumper test was done and passed by Red Power.  Berlin helped with the 

Green Lake Condo fire.  Motion by Eckstein to approve and file the Fire Department Report and vouchers 

for payment, seconded by Guden, and carried by voice vote. 

 

Chief Plantz stated the PD had 302 service calls for the month.  The PD had several drug arrests in the month 

of May.  BPD officers Matthew Mayer and Brady Felmer are doing good.  Sgt Brad Kurczek is working in 

the evidence department since Sgt. Tim Jones’s retirement.  Chief Plantz thanked all the citizens in Berlin for 

the wonderful treats the BPD received during Law Enforcement month of May.  Motion by Eckstein to 

approve the police department report and vouchers for payment, seconded by Guden, carried by voice vote.   

 

A motion by Guden to approve the alarm application at 127 Spring Street, seconded by Eckstein, carried by 

voice vote. 

 

Old Business – None 

New Business:  None 

 

Public Appearances:  Charlie Beard spoke to the Commission about the ATV’s and the route in the City of 

Berlin.  Charlie also had 3 articles about people who lost their lives on ATV’s.  Charlie just wanted the 

Commission to hear his views.  No discussion. 

 

Jody Olson reported to the Commission that next month our vacant position should be filled. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Guden at 6:50 pm, seconded by Eckstein and carried by voice vote.  

    

       Submitted by Joanne Guden, P&F Secretary 

 

Next scheduled regular meeting Wednesday, July 11, 2018 at 6:30 PM at the Berlin City Hall 


